
 

 

Quiñenco Provides Instructions for Online Participation in 

Annual General Shareholders’ Meeting 

 
In response to the current public health crisis from the Covid-19 pandemic, the Board of Directors 
of Quiñenco S.A., has agreed to provide the necessary technology for the Company’s shareholders 
to participate online in the Annual General Shareholders’ Meeting scheduled for Thursday, April 
30th at 10:00 a.m. 
 
Additionally, the e-mail address joa2020@lq.cl has been set up to resolve any questions regarding 
the meeting and the conditions for participating online. 
 
Download the instructions here: 
 

Instructions for Online Participation and Voting System. 

 

 

Click here to access other official information for the Annual General Shareholders’ Meeting. 
 

mailto:joa2020@lq.cl
https://quinenco.cl/content/uploads/2017/05/Participacio%CC%81n-y-Votacio%CC%81n-remota-en-la-Junta-2020_.pdf
https://quinenco.cl/en/shareholders/shareholders-meeting/

